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Thomson Reuters Westlaw: 
Mandatory breach notification 
requirements for government 
contractors are almost here
Leah Kaiser discusses President Biden’s Executive Order on Improving the 
Nation’s Cybersecurity, which "mirrors the recent national interest in 
cybersecurity that has dominated multiple sectors and that has grown in 
response to recent cybersecurity attacks that have captured national 
attention..." Read the full article: Mandatory breach notification requirements 
for government contractors are almost here
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